Langstrothdale Badge Event – Comments

Controller

Everything seemed to go smoothly and the absence of line features made for technically difficult courses especially on the lower slopes. All the comments I received were full of praise for the organisation and the 
planning. The junior courses required all Chris's ingenuity to plan - the grouped start for JM/W1 seemed very popular and led to lively discussions amongst the juniors at the finish as the sat in the sunshine and enjoyed 
their drinks.
Steve Whitehead – EBOR

Planner

I trust you enjoyed the courses which were deliberately planned on the short side and with the minimum of climb (once you had reached the start that is!).  They were intended to give you an easier day after the rigours of the National Event.
 

I can assure you the weather was no fluke.  I initially drew up draft plans after visits to the area in September 2000, when the bracken was far less extensive.  Then Foot and Mouth put an end to all our plans.  On every visit then and again this year the sun has shone.
 

It was particularly pleasing to hear the reports of how the J/W1 course with it's separate start and closely packed start times was enthusiastically received by the competitors, and most importantly the way it enabled them to socialise at the start and the finish.  Although we had not planned the course with this outcome in mind, I hope it gives food for thought as to how we could plan courses and start times for Juniors at future events.  The more they are able to socialise with each other the more they are likely to maintain their enthusiasm for the sport.
Chris Burden - Aire 

Organiser

The perfect weather contributed to what was for me a trouble free and enjoyable day. 

Thanks to all you who came and your assistance and tolerance in helping us get you all parked relatively near the assembly area. Hope you enjoyed the Yorkshire Dales at their best and hope you return for the next Dales Weekend in 2005.

Thanks to all the team leaders and helpers who made it all run smoothly.

Airienteers gratefully acknowledge the help given by the following for permission, access and support for the event:


The National Trust (Jane Hall, Peter Katic)


Yorkshire Dales National parks Authority   


Mr. G. Falshaw, Grange Farm, Hubberholme


Mr. R. Charnley, Raisgill Farm, Yockenthwaite 


(extra thanks for use of his Quad-bike – especially from the Start Team ) 

Dave Shelley – Aire   (01943 875935)Found

· Dark Blue Fleece (M&S)

· Pair of blue/yellow Walsh running shoes, size 4 or 5?

· One New Balance 636 trainer, child size 12
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